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NOTE: Please watch for trucks and other construction operations as the contractor mobilizes equipment on and 
off the job site during the closure setup.   
 
Thank you for your patience and cooperation as we continue to Rebuild Tipton 

Cedar Street Road Closure 
The Contractor has been working hard to complete water services on the West side of Cedar Street. They are anticipated to 
complete all the installations on the West side this Wednesday May 22nd. Starting next Tuesday, May 28, the FULL ROAD 
CLOSURE of Cedar Street will go into effect. Once this happens, the contractor will start services on the East side of the road, as 
well as other utility installations. At the time of the Cedar Street closure, the Lemon Street detour route will go into effect. The 
configuration will be the same as last year (see map below). The contractor will leave the intersection at 5th Street open to cross 
traffic for the first phase of our road closure to accommodate local traffic and downtown business access. However, there will be 
NO STREET PARKING available on Cedar Street during the closure. 
  


